
February 21, 2021 – FFA Officers Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The week of February 20-27 is National FFA Week.  I’d like to recognize this 
year’s PHS Officers; President Kinley McAnally, V-P McKenzie Penninger, 
Secretary Madeline White, Treasurer Alexis Brown, Sentinel Tyler Spratling, 
Reporter Brielle Youncs, and Tatum Paullus Alumni Relations.  Visit our website 
to learn more about our students and their activities. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


